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LETTER TO BE READ IN ALL CONGREGATIONS (NAC-SEA - South Africa) ON SUNDAY, 02 
FEBRUARY AFTER THE FINAL CHOIR HYMN IS SUNG. 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters 
 
NACSEA MUSIC SCHOOL 
 
It is my pleasure to write to you concerning the NAC-SEA Music School which was started some 
time ago by our late District Apostle Kitching. 
 
At the beginning of 2012, we assessed our school’s progress and realized that we needed to 
create more opportunities for our members throughout our working area who may wish to further 
their music development via the Church’s internal resources.  
 
We then employed District Evangelist Henry Kayser in 2013 as a full time Music Development 
Leader at the NAC-SEA Administration office and I am very pleased to say that this has produced 
favourable results to the extent that we now have music facilities in practically all major centres in 
our working area. 
 
He is responsible for the Music Development of the entire NAC-SEA District Church and will be 
working closely with the respective bishops and their appointed area coordinators.  He is supported 
by the Music workgroup under the leadership of Apostle Abraham Page. 
 
Should anyone be interested in finding out more about the music school you may contact District 
Evangelist Kayser directly on 0823871532 or at the administration in Johannesburg where he is 
based.  His office number is 011 6074300. 
 
For further information there is a brochure with some pictures of the school and various other 
music related initiatives of a developmental nature that can be downloaded from our public website 
at www.nac-sea.org.za 
 
At the same time we have provided a list of all the music school venues and local teachers for 
Gauteng which each rector is requested to print from the same website and place onto the notice 
board. For the other regions, we are awaiting contracts to be signed and once this is done, the 
information will also be available on the website. However we will inform the local bishop.  
 
Receive this with hearty greetings. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

PATRICK MKHWANAZI  

http://www.nac-sea.org.za/

